
Meeting Notes from the Agape Montessori Neighborhood Meeting 
 

The meeting was held on Monday, February 10, 2020. The meeting occurred at 7:00 p.m. at the New 
Light Bethel Baptist Church. There were 5 attendees who came to the meeting. One member from St. 
Aiden’s Episcopal Church and two couples who are neighbors from the surrounding neighborhoods. The 
meeting was led by Deb Pulliam (owner) and Shea Dawson (school director).  
 
Presentation by Deb Pulliam 

- History of Agape 
o Locations 
o How long Agape has been around 
o Who we are as a family business 

- Vision/Design of new school 
o Adding two additional classrooms to original school (total 5000+ square feet) 
o What age range of children will the school hold 
o Outside and inside design 

Q&A 
- Parking lot 

o St Aiden’s Episcopal Church 
 Parking spaces – Don Hutchinson will contact the right person at the church who 

can draw up the agreement for the spaces Agape will need to meet city 
requirements. 

- Construction 
o Don Hutchinson was concerned about who would be fixing any parking lot damage that 

was caused by equipment during construction. Deb Pulliam explained that will be 
covered by insurance. 

o Dave Lindblade asked when we expected construction to start and when did we plan to 
reopen? Deb Pulliam explained that we were hoping to start construction by April and 
the goal was to have the school opened by mid-August, for the beginning of the school 
year. 

- All attendees stated that they were happy the school was being rebuilt and that they all felt the 
new building would increase their property values. 

 
Names of Attendees: 

 Deb Pulliam 

 Shea Dawson 

 Don Hutchinson 

 Dave and Carole Lindblade 

 James and Rachel Coleman 


